
The Sedalia School District #200 is accepting sealed bids for the donation of one lot of technology 
surplus. 
The “lot” includes but is not limited to 346 student Chromebooks. Link to 
specifics: bit.ly/4mg2lFx  
Winning bidder understands that this bid is structured as a donation.  The successful bidder will purchase the 
devices from the district, and in turn, the Chromebooks will be gifted to the students at no cost to them. 
Sealed bids must be marked “Donation of Graduating Student Chromebooks” and will be accepted until 10:00 
am on May 21, 2025, at the Sedalia School District #200, 2806 Matthew Dr., Sedalia, MO 65301. If you have 
any questions please call 660-829-6459.  The Sedalia School District #200 reserves the right to refuse and/or 
reject any or all bids. 
 


